
  
 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT   

Reference: GLR08 – 2019 

The following is a company announcement issued by Gillieru Investments plc (C 86682) (the 

“Company”) in terms of the rules of Prospects, a market regulated as a Multi-Lateral Trading Facility 

and operated by the Malta Stock Exchange (“Prospects”): 

   

The Board of Directors of the Company is scheduled to meet on Tuesday 17 December 2019, to inter 

alia consider and, if deemed appropriate, approve the Company’s Financial Sustainability Forecasts for 

the twelve-month period ending 31 December 2020.   

 

 

________________ 

Karl Cremona 

Company Secretary 
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